
 

 

Dalton Planning Board 
Minutes of August 1st, 2018 

 
 
Present: Terri Parks, Carl Lindquist, Steven Ordinetz, Gal Potashnick, and 
Nancy McVetty (ex officio). 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.   
 
The July minutes were reviewed.  Nancy McVetty motioned to accept the 
minutes.  Terri Parks 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
Gal Potashnick has been here for three meetings.  Nancy McVetty motioned 
to accept Gal as an alternate.  Terri Parks 2nd the motion and all agreed.  A 
letter will be sent to the Dalton Selectboard.   
 
The Don Mooney subdivision application on Map 405 Lot 19 was presented 
to the Planning Board.  Finding the application complete Nancy McVetty 
made a motion to accept the application.  Terri Parks 2nd the motion and all 
agreed.  A hearing will be scheduled for September 5, 2018.   
 
Mr. Kellogg presented a preliminary proposal for a lot line adjustment for 
Tim O’Neil.  There was discussion regarding a potential merger.  Mr. 
Kellogg agreed to complete the application online or bring one to the town 
office.  A hearing will be contingent on getting the application completed.     
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:26 PM.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, September 5th, 2018 at 7:00 PM. 
 


